Town of Weymouth
Massachusetts

Robert L. Hedlund Office: 781.340.5012

Mayor Fax:  781.335.8184
75 Middle Street www.weymouth.ma.us
Weymouth, MA 02189

MEMORANDUM 23 102

8
=
TO: TOWN COUNCIL %,jg,_ =
FROM: MAYOR ROBERT L. HEDLUND ' =
RE: REAPPOINTMENT TO BOARD OF REGISTRARS- =]
JANELLE QUINN N

DATE: MAY 11, 2023

I hereby submit the following measure for consideration by Town Council:

In accordance with Section 2-10 of the Town Charter, I respectively submit the name of
Janelle Quinn of 29 Tamarack Trail, Weymouth, MA 02190 for reappointment to the
Board of Registrars. This term will expire on June 30%, 2026.

P kv i

Lh Gk

AL

RASM 10 WMl

g SIHE 5‘?‘_.‘
€dNB02N



Town of Weymouth
Massachusetts

Robert L. Hedlund
Mayor

Office: 781.340.5012
Fax:  781.335.8184

75 Middle Street
Weymouth, MA 02189

www.weymouth.ma.us

May 5, 2023

Michael E. Grafton, Chair
Democratic Town Committee
38 Morningside Path
Weymouth, MA 02189

Dear Mr. Grafton:

Thank you for submitting the nominees to fill an expiring term on the Board of
Registrars. Ihave chosen Janelle Quinn of 29 Tamarack Trail, to serve an additional 3-
year term, due to expire on June 30, 2026.

I will be referring a measure at an upcoming Town Council Meeting for Ms. Quinn’s
appointment. My office staff will be in touch with her to review the appointment
process.

Feel free to contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,

"otz yell v

Robert L. Hedlund
Mayor
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May 1, 2023

Robert L. Hedlund
Mayor

Town of Weymouth
Weymouth Town Hall
75 Middle Street
Weymouth, MA 02189

Dear Mayor Hedlund:

In accordance with Massachusetts General Law, Chapter 51, Section 15, below are the names of
three elected members for the position of Registrar approved by the Weymouth Democratic
Town Committee:

Janelle Quinn incumbent
Kathleen Godbout
Kurt Greineder

The nominees were approved unanimously by a quorum of the elected members of the
Weymouth Democratic Town Committee during its monthly meeting on Wednesday, April 22,
2023. Members do prefer that Janelle Quinn be reappointed as Registrar.

Thank you for consideration of our nominees. If you need to contact me, you or your staff can call
or text me at (415) 744-4617 or email me at michael.e.grafton@gmail.com or at
weymouthdemocrats@gmail.com

Sincerely,

Rt

Michael E. Grafton
Chair
Weymouth Democratic Town Committee



Town of Weymouth
Massachusetts

Robert L. Hedlund Office: 781.340.5012

Mayor Fax:  781.335.8184
75 Middle Street www.weymouth.ma.us
Weymouth, MA 02189

March 27, 2023

Michael Grafton, Chairman
Democratic Town Committee
38 Morningside Path
Weymouth, MA 02189

Dear Mr. Grafton:

As you may be aware, Janelle Quinn’s term on the Board of Registrars is due to expire on
June 30", 2023.

In accordance with M.G.L., Chapter 51, Section 15, please submit to me a list of three
town residents enrolled in the Democratic Party to be considered for appointment to the
Board of Registrars. The committee, by law, has forty-five (45) days within which the
list must be submitted. My subsequent appointment is subject to Council consideration
under Section 2-10 of the Weymouth Home Rule Charter.

Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

/.
Robert L. Hedlund
Mayor

CERTIFIED MAIL - 7012 2210 0000 7625 0005



Savoy, Jeanne

From: Savoy, Jeanne

Sent: Friday, May 5, 2023 4:23 PM

To: '‘Michael Grafton'

Subject: RE: Board of Registrar Appointment
Attachments: Reappointment Quinn - BOR, 2023.pdf
Importance: High

Hello Michael,

Please find the attached correspondence from Mayor Hedlund, relative to the reappointment of Janelle Quinn to the
Board of Registrars.

Thank you again for delivering the letter in person earlier today. | hope you have a nice weekend.
Take care,

Jeanne Savoy

Senior Assistant to Mayor Hedlund
Town of Weymouth ~ Mayor’s Office
75 Middle Street

Weymouth, MA 02189

781.682.3620

jsavoy@weymouth.ma.us



Savoy, Jeanne

From: Savoy, jeanne

Sent: Tuesday, May 9, 2023 12:15 PM

To: jquinn51@hotmail.com'’

Cc: Grafton, Michael

Subject: FW: Board of Registrar Appointment
Attachments: Reappointment Quinn - BOR, 2023.pdf
importance: High

Good afternoon Janelle,
I hope all is well with you and your family! | saw Chris at Town Hall not too long ago.

Congratulations on another term on the BOR! Your reappointment measure will be referred at the May 15 Town
Council Meeting. Once passed, you'll receive the appointment letter form Mayor Hedlund asking for you to be sworn in

to the new term. You know the drill!
Let us know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Jeanne Savoy

Senior Assistant to Mayor Hedlund
Town of Weymouth ~ Mayor’s Office
75 Middle Street

Weymouth, MA 02189

781.682.3620
jsavoy@weymouth.ma.us

From: Savoy, Jeanne

Sent: Friday, May 5, 2023 4:23 PM

To: 'Michael Grafton' <michael.e.grafton@gmail.com>
Subject: RE: Board of Registrar Appointment
Importance: High

Hello Michael,

Please find the attached correspondence from Mayor Hedlund, relative to the reappointment of Janelle uinn to the
Board of Registrars.

Thank you again for delivering the letter in person earlier today. | hope you have a nice weekenrid.
Take care,

Jeanne Savoy

Senior Assistant to Mayor Hedlund
Town of Weymouth ~ Mayor’s Office
75 Middle Street



